Cedar Cemetery News

Annual Meeting

The annual meeting will be held via Zoom on May 1 at 9am. If you would like an invite, please email Tanya.

Stay In Touch!

Please keep us informed of address changes.

Tanya Guy 438 143rd Ave NW Andover, MN 55304 (612) 201-7401 5snowguys@gmail.com

If you own unused sites, please consider providing us with a second name to ensure we stay in contact with your family.

Donations

Thank you to those that continue to make donations to the cemetery. Your generosity is appreciated!

Maintenance Fees

If you are paying annual maintenance fees, please consider our buy-out option. Contact Tanya for more info.



Spring Clean Up

Please join us on April 24 at 9am for our annual Spring clean up day. Bring your basic lawn care tools and a willing spirit.

Driveway Improvements

We are happy to announce that we have a new and improved driveway! Thank you to Tim Smith and Larry Lundby for making this happen. We can't wait for you to see it!

www.CedarCemetery.com

A special *thank* you to Delores Yoraway who graciously serves as an officer but also maintains the Cedar website. She donates both time and treasure to the site. Thank you Delores! Meeting minutes, site searching and events info can be found online.

Site Pricing / Availability

Our sites are \$700 and now include lifetime / perpetual care. The best way to keep our cemetery thriving is by making more people ware that we exist. Please help us by spreading the word.